
 

 

     

April 2022 

 

Dear fellow residents 

 

COME ALONG … AND HAVE YOUR SAY! 

 

To take advantage of the lighter evenings, we’re holding our 2022 AGM in May 

(rather than in November as last year). 

 

So, we’ll be meeting at Churcher’s College (in the lecture theatre to the left of 

the main entrance) on Wednesday 11 May at 7.30pm. Anyone who’d prefer to 

attend remotely can join online via ramshill.org.uk/agm. 

 

The agenda promises to be a varied one, with items ranging from tree planting 

to full fibre broadband and an update on Skinners Farm Lane.  

 

We’re also going to be on the look-out for new members to join our 

committee, though we promise to avoid using force!  Please do consider if you 

could give up just a little time to help improve where we live. 

 

We do hope you’ll be able to come along to our AGM on 11 May, to hear 

what’s happening and to share your views. If you have any items you’d like to 

add to our AGM agenda, please email Chair@Ramshill.org.uk or pop a note 

through the door of 8 Barentin Way (by 2 May). 

 

Best wishes 

 

Ramshill Residents Association  

http://ramshill.org.uk/agm/

